

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members

THRU: Ed Lavallee, ICMA-CM, MPA, City Manager

FROM: Linda Senne, CPA, Finance Director

DATE: August 17, 2017

MEETING DATE: August 22, 2017

SUBJECT: Fire and Police Impact Fees

Background:

On July 10, 2017 Erick Van Malssen from Stantec Consulting Services did a presentation of the preliminary results of the fire impact fee study. At that meeting, City Council directed city staff to pursue a study for a police impact fee. Staff has provided data to Stantec for a thorough evaluation of the implementation of a police impact fee.

Stantec will be presenting updated fire impact fee results and the results of a police impact fee.

Requested Action:

Staff is requesting that City Council provide direction to move forward with the adoption of a fire impact fee and police impact fee; and authorize staff to prepare an impact fee ordinance to be considered at a future City Council meeting.